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September 2022 

 

Dear Parents/Carer 

Re: Oldham Coliseum Pantomime Trip – December 2022 

Years 3/4/5/6 ONLY 

Following our successful and enjoyable trips over previous years, we have again booked tickets to watch 

the pantomime Robin Hood at Oldham Coliseum on Thursday 15th December 2022. We will be attending 

the morning performance, which means we will be leaving school at 9.15am and returning in time for 

lunch. 

This is not like a normal class trip. It is not connected to the curriculum and is an optional extra as we know 

some families will want to go to the pantomime together and other children may not want to go at all. It is 

an additional opportunity that some parents may want their children to access. 

The cost of the trip is £14.85 This includes the cost of the ticket and the cost of transport to and from 

theatre. All payments must be made via ParentPay or at a PayPoint centre with a school barcode which you 

can request at the office. Please note that the School Office cannot accept cash for this trip.  

All payments should be made to school by 17th October 2022 so that we can confirm the exact number of 

tickets required with the theatre and return any unused tickets. After this date, no changes to numbers 

can be made.  

Once this confirmation has been sent we will not be able to get any more tickets for this event.  

Your child may bring a drink (in a disposable bottle – not fizzy) and one other item of food or refreshments. 

This needs to be in a named disposable bag. 

We hope that this will again be a fabulous and fun activity for the children! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

S Forster 

Mrs S Forster, Head teacher 
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